
Five Essential Questions and Answers About the 2025 NARI Remodeler of the Year Awards 

 

Question: What are the NARI Remodeler of the Year Awards? 

Answer: It’s the new name for NARI’s annual awards for outstanding remodeling. This rebranding 
better reflects the professionals NARI serves and those who take part in the awards program.  

 

Q: What do NARI’s Remodeler of the Year Awards recognize? 

A: These awards are a continuation of NARI’s decades-long history of honoring exceptional results 
in remodeling projects. Previously, they were known as the Contractor of the Year (COTY) Awards. 

 

Q: When do submissions open for the 2025 NARI Remodeler of the Year? 

A: They open on October 14, 2024. 

 

Q: Who can submit to the awards program? 

A: Only NARI members may enter projects among 44 categories and are first judged in their 
corresponding regions – there are seven nationwide. Regional winners automatically advance to the 
national competition. One national winner is selected from amongst the regional winners in each 
category. Team members who are NARI members may also be recognized. 

 

Q: Where can I find more information? 

A: On the website you can find categories, permission forms, photo release forms, how to enter and 
more at nari.org/roty.  

 


